

Langshott Primary School, Smallfield Road, Horley, Surrey, RH6 9AU 01293 776341 / friendsoflangshott@gmail.com



Christmas Movie Night Friday 1st December 2023



Dear Parents/Carers,

We are excited to announce that a **Christmas Movie Night** will take place for Reception through to Year 6 children on **Friday 1**st **December** (please note Multi Sports and Fun Food Club will still run on that day). The Movie Night will be split into the following two sessions and all films are **U-rated**, i.e. suitable for all ages.

Reception, Years 1 & 2 (KS1)	4.15pm – 5.15pm (arrival from 4pm for a prompt start)	Robin, Robin, 2021; and Olaf's Frozen Adventures, 2017
Years 3 to 6 (KS2)	5.45pm – 7.30pm	The Grinch (Animated), 2018

Please note that the KS1 films will be shown back-to-back. We kindly ask you to arrive from 4pm to allow enough time to sign in your child(ren) and for them to collect their snack so we can make a prompt start at 4.15pm.

The cost is £5 per child, which includes light movie snacks and a drink for each child. We ask that all children bring their own, named water bottles which will be filled before the film starts. Tickets are first come, first served and they will be unavailable to buy after the deadline.

To purchase your ticket(s) simply

- Go to <u>www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsoflangshott</u> and follow the instructions (You will need to register/login to purchase tickets).
- Each ticket will cost £5 each (plus the platform's admin fees).
- You will need to choose the correct session for your child's year group and please do make a note of the relevant times for dropping off your children on the day.
- You will need to complete some key information as to who will be collecting your child on the day.
- You will receive an instant confirmation email, so you may need to check your junk folder as it will come from a third party email address.

Alternatively, print and complete this form in **BLOCK CAPITALS** (hard copies also available from the main school foyer area) and return it to the Friends post box in the school office foyer with £5.00 per child sealed in an envelope. Please use a separate form for each child. Online bookings are preferable if possible.

Deadline for all forms (paper and online) will be <u>3.30pm on Wednesday 29th November.</u> Confirmation of your place if booked via a paper form, will be emailed to you by 11am on Thursday 30th November.

To ensure safety of the children on the night, we ask that you drop your child off to the main hall doors and wait whilst they are signed in. There will be no room to keep coats during the film, so please take those home with you. Also, there are to be no mobile phones/devices brought into the event.

At the end of the film, we will be letting the children out via the main hall doors in year group order and **only** to the person who you have named on the form. Please bear with us on collection as we need to ensure the safety of the children.

As with most events, the Movie Night is run by the help of parents and carers who volunteer their time. If you like to help at the event then please let us know via your class rep, Facebook or email us on friendsoflangshott@gmail.com.

We hope the children are as excited as us and look forward to seeing them there!
Kind regards.
Lindsay, Tree, Becca, Jo and Kim For and on behalf of The Friends of Langshott
Friends Christmas Movie Night Ticket(s)
Child's Name: Child's Class:
Name of person collecting child
Emergency Contact Number
Email address for confirmation
Please tick which session they are attending:
Session 1 (Reception, Years 1 and 2) Session 2 (Years 3, 4, 5 and 6)
Does your child have any allergies or medical issues we need to be aware of?

Would you like to volunteer to help? If so, please email us at friendsoflangshott@gmail.com stating which session you can help at.